
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

WINDSOR CENTRAL SUPERVISORY UNION 
 

The Windsor Central Unified Union School District (WCUUSD) seeks 

proposals from qualified firms to submit bids for a roof renovation at 

Killington Elementary School. RFP available from jrigoli@wcsu.net or 

calling 802-457-1213 ext.1092.  Proposals will be received until 

4:00 PM (EST) on Tuesday, December 13, 2022 by: 

Joe Rigoli, Director of Buildings & Grounds 

Windsor Central Supervisory Union 

70 Amsden Way 

Woodstock, VT 05091 
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